
   May 5, 2023 

 

Harlan Municipal Utilities is asking our customers for their assistance in completing a short survey to 

classify what type of material your water service line is from HMU to your home or business. The EPA has 

mandated that all public water systems complete a Lead Service line Inventory of those different materials 

used to supply water to its stakeholders. To show our appreciation for answering the survey HMU will be 

entering each location into a drawing for a $100 credit towards your utility bill. (5 winners - 1 entry per 

location – must have an active account).   Survey must be completed by July 1, 2023.  A couple of items 

you will need to know is when your house was built and have the ability to take a picture to upload the 

service coming in to your house.   Using a cell phone or mobile device is recommended.    

 

Please Click on the hyper link below to complete the short survey.   

https://survey123.arcgis.com/share/9ce7dd88de74401ba5e0a8b303fdb18d?portalUrl=https://Shelby.maps.arcgis.com 

 

 

The following link is to the Environmental Protection Agency describing the Lead and Copper Rule 

Improvements Act if you would like more information.   

https://www.epa.gov/ground-water-and-drinking-water/lead-and-copper-rule-improvements 

https://survey123.arcgis.com/share/9ce7dd88de74401ba5e0a8b303fdb18d?portalUrl=https://Shelby.maps.arcgis.com
https://www.epa.gov/ground-water-and-drinking-water/lead-and-copper-rule-improvements

